VIKSIT BHARAT@2047 CELL,
Guru Gobind Singh Indraprastha University, Delhi

09.05.2024

Notice regarding educational trip to the Parliament of India

Viksit Bharat @2047 Cell of Guru Gobind Singh Indraprastha University is
organising an educational trip to the Parliament of India. The visit to the Parliament
shall also include visit to the Parliament Museum, the old Parliament building and the
newly inaugurated Parliament building — Sansad Bhawan. The old Parliament
building bears the impressions of our rich democratic traditions and the newly
inaugurated Parliament of India is among the most emphatic testimony of the
empowered, prosperous and developed India.

Subject to the approval of the authorities of the Sansad Bhawan, the visit is proposed
to be held in the third week of May 2024. We are likely to receive permission for only
50 visitors from the authorities of the Parliament.

The students of GGS Indraprastha University interested to participate in the
educational trip to the Parliament of India may submit the Google form by May
13,2024.

Link to the google form:

https://forms.gle/YBUSriVF9x8iRYHV9

For further queries, if any, please contact:
Ms. Monika Yadav (Ph. 8375815683) (/
Ms. AppoorvaDangi (Ph. 9990015195)
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Prof. (Dr.) Anuj Kumgr Vaks
Director,
Viksit Bharat@2047 Cell, GGSIPU

Copy to:

1. Head UITS with request to upload on the University Portal for information to
students. :




